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A Message from the Director

Dear Community Members,

The holiday season is in full swing in the District of Columbia! 

On December 6th, we kicked off the season of giving with our
annual Toy Drive and End of the Year Holiday Celebration.
Youth that were in attendance enjoyed a magic show, snacks
and free toys; and our raffle prize winners got to take home
new scooters. 

Today, we joined Mayor Bowser and more than 3,500 District
seniors at the Annual Senior Holiday Celebration. The four-
hour holiday celebration also included fitness demonstrations,
live music, and dance performances. Our team helped serve
food and had a great time connecting with the AAPI seniors that were in attendance.

Check out the photos from these festive events below. 

Warmest thoughts and best wishes for a wonderful holiday season with family and friends
and our sincere thanks for your support throughout the year!

Sincerely,

David Do
Director of the Mayor's Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs

MOAPIA News 

Toy Drive and End of the Year Celebration 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoRMSl0NZOkstQCzqHayIfHdo6IN7NtZbxOYOvimt0s8PhOgMJBG6A2T7bILKi6lKvZ8lZet6dyyBi50FPWzTFATs1SFoO94rEt5fLwly911K&c=&ch=


A great event to wrap up the year. Thank you to the over 140 participants that joined us last week!

Check out more photos on Flickr.

The Mayor's Annual Senior Holiday Celebration

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoQaDhGPOLtnuorqL4bYL-Mu9P4NBUyL7ecvlvHcjoKwXcaEs-OYUT6NuCyKbHfHOUL2gI3EWahlULs9hJf7Eec3Ekns_9lXQDbhX9a5YgXsytROa1mOYcG4UqUtJD0unDA==&c=&ch=


More than 3,500 attendees, ages 60 and up, joined the Mayor for health and wellness

demonstrations, informational exhibits, and live entertainment. Approximately 150 members of

the Mayor's administration as well as community volunteers helped serve lunch to guests. The

theme this year, "Together We Thrive," celebrates the strides made by the District towards

becoming an age-friendly, livable city for all.

MOAPIA Outreach
       



MOAPIA's outreach team frequently visits businesses across the District to offer information about

government programs and resources. Resources are provided in the business owner's native

language and staff follow-up to help address any issues or complaints. 

Check out more photos from our recent community outings and events by following us

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram (@dcmoapia)

Upcoming Events

4th Annual Fit DC Fresh Start 5K

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoQIXrtFGUFgh_aerejIiiVwqM0rcbUUzmc0SE2Fj5xLo1hfzb0WpIh0BNaj1TbKoosh07MwBZFsFI4-7jjZ-V-fsY1yIx6zMXK0MW_uxYyZgcIaZY25S9HCr76Rp1X-ZSQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoSNXDJw8f0aFNh589SVkGX5XaAxvwe1C07nXtOQ6-SuZrou6KIlIfR9HJDYCZSMaQOAWYEnFy__gtNoJ7NxmDiyeT6E3PLpYx4zntu1E3X7hyN2VmVRzCI2N0vvdfU3jNg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoQIXrtFGUFgh_VLFlsx1vQYPrlNFsbFbcmI8Up1Q20ISxtuV7Kbz561dBIEOBExRrnten1iPOJz8HJWy8PkNkatQur_v83xJBJ3FogGa62UbBRP1IMTcHKYcSEH4-Ym5fA==&c=&ch=


Bring the New Year with a fresh start ... the Fresh Start 5K that is! Join Mayor Bowser, Fit DC, and
DC Department of Parks and Recreation for the 4th Annual Fresh Start 5K, Monday, January 1,
2018 at 10AM at the historic Anacostia Park. More information here: http://bit.ly/2AnD74G

Announcements

Supporting DC's Immigrant Community

In Washington, DC we value diversity and inclusivity and the Bowser
Administration remains steadfastly committed to supporting DC's immigrant
community and ensuring all Washingtonians feel welcome and secure. Read
more here.

New Minimum Wage

Effective July 1, 2017, the minimum wage is
$12.50 per hour for employees that do not receive
tips and $3.33 per hour for tipped employees. 

For more information, please visit the Department
of Employment Services' website.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoQaDhGPOLtnulJff3CyisFdTqkTqNUWjXFo-D8JJFDXA3IZo2O_0hg2u812xUPHP3BkDbwatW3zzgks2yfntvWAjPcNFhkrBP4cnGpDXCWASLPbiNzxOf70=&c=&ch=
https://mayor.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/mayormb/publication/attachments/ImmigrantActions.pdf
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwof5fyNup58qJ5yi49O2cSOKebaGRJBVroZhCeoCfz0dWHq04wRtPLWZpC6O7RpyS1U44ThZdLbhLuk087ntSTvWSrXBVigDzJllGTDOUNUMXUOnzX3v5HOKdaJwWqkSMq7ZwyW96-RZ1AN7dVUVH-pfnLFt4ZMh5zg==&c=&ch=


Private Security Camera Incentive Program

The Office of Victim Services and Justice Grants (OVSJG)
wants residents to improve public safety by participating in
the Private Security Camera Incentive Program. 

The program provides a rebate of up to $200 per camera,
with a maximum rebate of up to $500 per residential
address and $750 for all other addresses.

Information about the program and the application can be found at www.ovsjg.dc.gov. For
additional information, contact the Program at security.cameras@dc.gov (202) 727-5124.

MPD's Text Tip Line

Send anonymous text, pictures and video messages to the Metropolitan Police
Department's Text Tip Line. You can send tips that may help solve a crime or
non-emergency safety issues. Text your message to 50411. Messages are
monitored 24/7. 

50411 is a non-emergency number. If it's an emergency, please call 911.

Sign Up for Mayor Bowser's Newsletter

Want to get updates on new programs, policy, and opportunities to get
involved? Sign up for the Mayor's weekly newsletter!

Follow us on social media:

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoQOLulmvS6uhAOQf1QvAK8205p_BdmHh44rCFsltL1mFAaDv-mliVSluzflwLD-hr03ko08kGz4D7EcKf9StQJLX6pHcDpxseIGpns9Ru5h2-4qGUcRvyRw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoVbcT7TdxX2Yy0XhT1QoddqgnolkWOqjDes9TT3S-W-VjcMnDogk9GM8JeGpfkpRhEjEfijN4YM_ZUkqSaX6oUv7w6iHVQuUM0osOdnsAH7lgpMTv2CwjGFFMBvU8Urx3w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoaXOiW1bKS5ptSvVDUf2m4Q7ANQLmxMJzeCc-dJzUzef7oPUnw_5rD8z17d1y8Xd7MBHQTQtcwObGYyj7LAHb61rE7UFlKt8vvVX9F4t8CkoIUTSPcskDdX2OfqWOcbO1w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoaXOiW1bKS5pPbRT3W7zxG0ky8tUvni7Z-dXQ_uWG2h7BddOLdedIG7l9OM2qmcuHebabskIsPJnm8t25jK_A9qLK-Rvrv6tJtEUaantfyFezARVAjZ0aSO7GmG6UT5WSw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EiPmzn_6tWGqFjXvpyt2uXJ6z2-K5Jtcmlp0SYtv_C7G8SauWquwoRUz19X1C_gSqxBdYZZ3HJwsKxTy1fAau5SkbYHGVY7tsYzDLR-cMsG-Lf8XPZmJBLlKj8SXVEt4pJ_fjc7ZvujlwQg7Cf5B4xh2cIoyfN_qc-_wNuKxGMjnddTILE5doA==&c=&ch=

